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Lane Reductions on Nassau Mills Road  

Trent-Severn Waterway National Historic Site 

 
 
May 2, 2017, Peterborough, ON – Parks Canada will be removing a tree affected by 
Emerald Ash Borer on Thursday, May 4th, 2017 at Sawer Creek Lock 25 along the Trent-
Severn Waterway National Historic Site.  
 
In order to complete this work, the section of Nassau Mills Road adjacent to Lock 25 will 
be intermittently reduced to one lane throughout the day.  
 
Public safety is a top priority for Parks Canada. Given the proximity of the affected tree to 
the visitor area along the Waterway, it is deemed necessary to remove it. 
 
Parks Canada wishes to thank the public for their patience during this time. 
 
Emerald Ash Borer is a non-native beetle that is responsible for the mortality of ash trees 
in Ontario and Quebec.  
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Information: 
Christie Ulicny     
Public Relations & Communication Officer  
Ontario Waterways     
Parks Canada      
705-750-4883      


